Class 1 Summer 1 Term Newsletter

Mrs Gallimore-Johnson and Mrs Middleton 
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Dear Parents,
We hope you all had a lovely Easter break.
Staffing in Class One
Monday - Mrs Gallimore-Johnson and Miss Harrison
Tuesday - Mrs Gallimore-Johnson and Miss Harrison 
Wednesday - Mrs Gallimore-Johnson and Miss Harrison
Thursday - Mrs Gallimore-Johnson and Miss Harrison
Friday - Mrs Middleton and Miss Harrison 
Miss Harrison will be in each day with the children for the rest of the summer term to ensure continuity for the class.
Topic
Our topic is ‘Are We Nearly There Yet?’
This topic is all about transport and journeys.
A topic web is included over the page; however, a full curriculum overview is available on the school website. 

Reading
The children will bring home a library book for you to share at home. The children will continue having Ditty Books and Book Bag books each week.  Ditty Books will come home on a Friday and Book Bag books will be changed on a Tuesday.  Each child will continue to have a reading for pleasure book which can be swapped daily.
P.E 
PE lessons will continue to be on Monday and Thursday afternoons.  The children will keep their PE kits in school on their pegs, however please come and collect it if you would like to take it home for a wash over the weekend. 

We will be participating in Active 5 every day. This half term we will be continuing to focus on learning how to control an object and movement to music. These daily sessions will help build fitness, strength, preservation and give the children regular brain breaks. 
Snack
Please continue to bring in a healthy snack for morning break. We have additional fruit and milk available to the children throughout the day. 
Tapestry 
Observations will be uploaded onto Tapestry. These will either be individual wow moments or group activities based on the learning objectives from that week. Memos regarding what is happening in class will be sent to your child’s page too.
Important Dates
Stay and Play - Wednesday 17th April
Polling Day – Milldale - Thursday 2nd May

Stay and Play - Friday 17th May
End of half term – Friday 24th May
If you have any concerns at all please use communication diaries as these will be checked daily.
Kind Regards 
Mrs Gallimore-Johnson and Mrs Middleton
